
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 

July 25, 2019 
 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, Steve Hope, Rick Poland, John 
Stolecki Jack Tedrow* 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes from June 27th were approved unanimously. 
 
Harbormaster Reports 
Round Pond 
Ball reported a boat had recently sunk in the harbor and he had no way to identify the owner as 
it was a Sunday and state/local government offices were closed.  LCSO refused to run the 
registration #.  Ball noted he was unable to locate who was responsible for marine patrol in this 
area. 
 
New Harbor 
All quiet. 
 
Pemaquid 
Stolecki was contacted by a waterfront resident of the Upper Pemaquid River concerning the 
speed of boat traffic near his property.  The resident reported that the “No Wake” buoy upriver 
from Hanna Landing and to the west of the ‘mussel bar’ is damaged and wondered about a 
replacement.  It was also pointed out that the “5 mph, No Wake” sign at the entrance to 
Pemaquid Harbor was faded and could not be read.  After discussion, and on a motion and a 
second, the committee voted 5 to 1 to discontinue “No Wake” service above the dock/floats at 
the state park. 
 
Meeting adjourned.  The next meeting will be held September 26, 2019 @ 6 pm.  Agenda items 
to include:  identification of mooring buoys, budget review. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John Stolecki 
 
 


